VIA EMAIL

The Honorable Council of the City of Richmond c/o Department of Planning and Development Review Land Use Administration Division Attention: Ms. Lory Markham 900 East Broad Street, Room 511 Richmond, Virginia 23219

Re: Dominion Resources, Inc.

8th and Main Building Special Use Permit for Building Signs

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

On behalf of the Downtown Neighborhood Association, this is to confirm our support of the above referenced SUP application. We understand and appreciate Dominion's desire to identify its building.

We have examined the sign plans and believe the proposed signs will be in harmony with other area building signs.

Sincerely,

Christian Kiniry



City of Richmond Department of Planning & Development Review

DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL RESPONSE FORM

Development Proposal / Address:

Special Use Permit - 707 E Main Street, Parcel No. W0000011014 File No. 9755 Association Name: Downtown Neighborhood Association Please Check Appropriate Boxes: The Association's (check one) ____ Membership or ____ X Board met on ____ 4/4/4 and voted to ____ Oppose ____ X Support ____ Take no position on this proposal. This Association does not intend to consider this Issue because: Was a representative for the proposal present? ____ YES _____ NO Other comments: Please send to: Matthew Ebinger, AICP - Senior Planner Mail: Matthew Ebinger, AICP - Senior Planner

City of Richmond **Land Use Administration Division** 900 East Broad Street, Room 511 Richmond, VA 23219

Email: Matthew.Ebinger@richmondgov.com

Fax: (804) 646-5789





VIA EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL

The Honorable Council of the City of Richmond c/o Department of Planning and Development Review Land Use Administration Division Attention: Ms. Lory Markham 900 East Broad Street, Room 511 Richmond, Virginia 23219

Re: Dominion Resources, Inc.

8th and Main Building Special Use Permit for Building Signs

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

On behalf of 700 Main, LLC, the owner of the office building located at 700 East Main street, near Dominion's 8th and Main building, this is to confirm our support of the above referenced SUP application. We understand and appreciate Dominion's desire to proudly identify its building, and in addition to notifying the public and community of the location of Dominion's offices, the signs will complement the existing skyline by enhancing the esthetic quality of the downtown community, especially at night. We have examined the sign plans and believe the proposed signs will be in harmony with other area building signs. We respectively urge the Planning Commission and City Council to approve the application.

Sincerely,

Neil Amin

Chief Executive Officer Shamin Hotels, Inc.